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6th October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
YEAR 4 HOCOMBE MEAD WOOD WALK  
 
As a stimulus for our non-fiction writing, we will be taking the children on a walk around Hocombe 
Mead Nature Reserve on: 
 
4CO = Monday 11th October 2021 
4S    = Tuesday 12th October 2021 
4P    = Wednesday 13th October 2021 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.10am and returning at approximately 10.30 am.  
 
The children will need to wear school uniform, including long trousers to help protect their legs. 
Please also ensure that your child has a coat and sensible footwear as it can get muddy. Wellies are 
preferable with warm socks also advised.  Please ensure your child also has their school shoes with 
them to change back into on our return.  
 
We will not be taking snacks with us and so recommend your child has a good breakfast on the day 
of their trip!  
 
Please note we will not be requiring parent helpers on this occasion as the trip will be supervised 
by school staff. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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